
 

March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Annual Gym and Dance Show – Performances on 19th and 20th March 2025, 7.00 pm 
 
We are delighted to invite you to come and watch our Annual Gym and Dance show, with 
performances taking place on 19th and 20th March 2025 in our Gymnasium at 7.00 pm. There will be 
a combination of club work, class work, competition routines and some items which the children have 
created themselves especially for the show. 
 
Tickets/registration are £5 per adult and £3 for under 18s.  You will be able to purchase these tickets 
via the Arbor shop. We have a limited number of tickets and these will be sold on a first come first 
served basis. Tickets will be available from Arbor through the Shop from Monday 10th March until 
Monday 17th March, unless we sell out sooner.  
 
You will receive an Admission ticket either via your child or you can collect it on the door on your 
arrival where you will be confirmed on the register for the evening, to allow entry. 
 
Due to fire regulations, together with the fact that we are now a CASHLESS SCHOOL, we are not able 
to sell any additional tickets on the night – so please ensure that you have purchased your online 
tickets in advance. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

PE department 


